
 

 

 

 

Dear business partners, 

Notice of Revision on Alps Alpine Group Information  

Security Basic Policy 

 

 

 Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

We disclose our information security policy on our website to appropriately protect the 

important information of our customers and other stakeholders. 

We would like to inform you that we have revised the basic information security policy 

with the following contents. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but we ask for your continued 

understanding and cooperation in our information security activities. 

 

 

- Record - 

 

Revised: July 1, 2024 

Details of revision:  

1. Revised to the wording of the entire Group covered by the information security 

policy   

2. The meaning has not been changed, but has been partially revised to make it easier 

to understand 

Revised policy : policy.pdf(alpsalpine.com)  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Alps Alpine 

Contact Us : Inquiries about company information 

 

https://www.alpsalpine.com/e/csr/pdf/policy.pdf
https://www.alpsalpine.com/e/inquiry/general/

